
 
 
 

 

Young Technicians Academy 
 

Phone: 01733 612039 
Email: reception@youngtechacademy.co.uk 
Website: https://youngtechacademy.co.uk/  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to announce that Young Technicians Academy will be offering a Musical Theatre 
Performing Arts and Young Technicians After-School Club this Autumn term at Park Lane Primary 
School! 

The Musical Theatre class is a fantastic opportunity for students to explore their creativity, build 
confidence, and have fun through the magic of musical theatre, including singing, dancing, and acting. 
Engaging in these activities helps children develop a wide range of skills, from improved coordination 
and vocal ability to enhanced teamwork and self-expression. 

The Young Technicians session is a remarkable opportunity for students to delve into the fascinating 
world of technical theatre. This class allows participants to explore their creativity, develop practical 
skills, and gain confidence through hands-on experience with lighting, sound, and photography. 
Engaging in these activities helps children cultivate a wide range of abilities, from enhanced problem-
solving and technical proficiency to improved teamwork and project management. 

Details of the Club: 

• Day: Tuesday 
• Time: 3:15 PM to 4:15 PM 
• Cost: £60 for the Autumn term (£5 per session) 
• Start Date: Tuesday, 17th September 
• Who Can Join: All year groups (Performing Arts) – Ages 7-11 (Young Technicians) 

To register your child for the Musical Theatre Performing Arts Club, please sign up using the following 
link: https://young-tech-academy.classforkids.io/term/75  

Important Information: 

• To avoid the £35 sign-up fee, select 'Yes' when asked if your child has attended Young Tech 
Academy previously. 

• All current students of the club will automatically have their place reserved for the next term. 

We believe this club will provide a valuable experience for your child, allowing them to develop new 
skills and make new friends. Spaces are limited, so please sign up soon to secure your child's spot. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on 01733 612039. 

We look forward to seeing your child at the Musical Theatre Performing Arts After-School Club! 

Best regards, 
 
Lisa Waller 
Office Administrator 
Young Technicians Academy 
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